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Port Blair, dated the 8% December, 2005.

Dear Madam Adarsh Misra,

Please refer to your D.O. letter No. Nil dated 8% December, 2005
régarding violation of Supreme Court Order and Marginalisation of Jarawas
with reference tc the letter from Secretary, National Advisory Council.

In this regard, I would like to inform that a detailed report on the
subject was sent to Shri L.P. Sonkar, Advisor(Minerals & TRP),  Planning
Commission, Government of India, New Delhi vide -our Jletter of even
number dated 3™ October, 2005 {copy enclosed).

However, Shri Rajat Sachar, Director(SP/IDA/CM), - Planning
Commission, with reference to our reply, has sought certain clarifications,
which primarily pertain to construction of the mud-wall, etc., vide his letter
No.M-12019/11/2005-TRP dated 16™ November, 2005.

I am herewith now enclosing the comments on the subject. You may
like to take further course of action in the matter.

With regards,
Yours sincergly,

Wf/

(D.S. Negi

Smti Adarsh Misra,
Principal Advisor(HUD),
Planning Commission,
Government of India,
Yojana Bhavan,

New Delhi.




